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Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: July 17, 2025 
 
DRUG NAME: Dexcom G6 and G7 Receivers 
 
RECALLING FIRM: Dexcom 
 
REASON FOR RECALL: Dexcom announced a recall of its Dexcom G6 and G7 glucose monitoring 
receivers because a problem with the speaker may cause it to fail to make an alert sound when blood 
sugar is dangerously low or high. 
 
FDA LINK: N/A 
 
OTHER DETAILS: Do not use the recalled Dexcom receiver. Members with an affected receiver  
should contact Dexcom Technical Support at 1-844-478-1600 to request a free replacement. 
 
RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Unique Device Identifier Lot Number 

Dexcom G6 
Receiver Device 

8627-0091-11 
STK-FM-001 (MT27408-1) 
STK-FR-001 (MT27408-1) 

00386270003232 
00386270003225 

Dexcom G7 
Receiver Device 

8627-0078-01 

STK-AT-011(MT26403-0) 
STK-AT-012(MT26403-0) 
STK-AT-013(MT26403-0) 
STK-GT-001(MT26403-1) 
STK-GT-008(MT26403-5) 
STK-GT-013(MT26403-1) 
STK-GT-019(MT26403-4) 
STK-GT-100(MT26403-2) 
STK-GT-109(MT26403-2) 
STK-GT-113(MT26403-3) 

00386270002198 
00386270002518 
00386270002525 
00386270004291 
00386270004260 
00386270002273 
04595986293080 
00386270002020 
00386270002129 
00386270003638 


